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Wednesday 22nd May 2019 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

RE: Arts week 
 

We are excited to inform you that this year’s Arts Week will run from Monday 17th June – Friday 
21st June. The whole school will be involved from Nursery up to Year 6. Our theme for the week 
will be linked with humanities with a particular focus on geography and exploring the world. Each 
class will be exploring two or three countries through different forms of art. Although this will 
involve art and design techniques it will also include art in others forms such as dance, drama and 
music. Reception and Key Stage 1 will also enjoy a dance workshop linked to one of the countries 
they are exploring and Key Stage 2 will be engaging with an art workshop either within the school 
or offsite.  
 
It would be fantastic to have parents support this week in ways such as volunteering to come in  
and discuss countries that are important to you or even reading a story to the class in another 
language.  If you feel you are able to support this week then please let your class teacher know.  
 
On Friday 21st June, we will be having an ‘animal’ themed mufti day to help raise money for 
orphaned elephants. We are asking for a £1 donation and in return, children can come dressed as 
an animal, wearing animal print or wearing mufti and animal themed accessories.  
 
On Monday 24th June, parents and family members are invited to come and see all of the work 
that has been produced during an exhibition that will run from 3.30pm – 5.30pm in the school 
hall.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Ms Hempston & Lin Felicien  
Art Leaders 


